Monica Fabre

My family and I are opposed to any permits the ADEQ could grant Copper World (Hudbay) to
conduct mining activities so close to our community. There is no benefit associated with it to our
community. We, the people in the surrounding area will only see the destruction of beautiful natural
habitat, the dwindling of protected wildlife and vegetation, as well as polluting our air quality in the
Sta Rita mountains. We will encounter a significant threat to our health by this class act due to the
lack of scientific study that will end with Copper world having their tailings storage right at our
backyards.

Class 2 Air Quality Permit it's not enough to ensure they are following any and all air quality
guidelines. As I mentioned before it is a threat to everyone's health, both to people and animals
alike, with its high levels of air pollution and contaminants.

Please reject Class 2 Air Quality Permits, or any permits of any kind! Thank you.



